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MONDAY THROUGH WEDNESDAY CURBSIDE U-CYCLE ROUTES DELAYED DUE 
TO ICY CONDITIONS 

 
The Monday through Wednesday U-Cycle curbside routes will be delayed this week due 
to icy conditions.  

• Monday’s curbside U-Cycle route areas north of Florida Avenue, and including 
Florida Avenue, Burkwood Court, Evergreen Court and Sunnycrest Court will be 
collected on Tuesday, January 23.  

• One half of Tuesday’s curbside U-Cycle route will be collected on Tuesday as 
scheduled, and the other half of Tuesday’s curbside U-Cycle route will be 
collected on Wednesday, January 24. Continue to leave recycling curbside if 
your street is not collected. 

• One half of Wednesday’s curbside U-Cycle route will be collected on Wednesday 
as scheduled, and the other half of Wednesday’s curbside U-Cycle route will be 
collected on Thursday, January 25. Continue to leave recycling curbside if your 
street is not collected.  

• Thursday’s curbside U-Cycle routes will be collected as scheduled on Thursday, 
January 25. 

• Friday’s curbside U-Cycle routes will be collected as scheduled on Friday, 
January 26. 

 
Questions may be directed to U-Cycle at (217) 384-2302. 

 
For more information about the City of Urbana’s U-Cycle program, please visit 

www.urbanaillinois.us/U-cycle. 
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